
 
 

HOLLAND-SYLVANIA ROAD GRANT 

 

Bullet Points 

 
 The city has an agreement in place with ODOT for the resurfacing of Holland-Sylvania 

Road from the City Limit to Bancroft, and was previously awarded $400k in federal and 

$294k in OPWC funds for the resurfacing project.   

 An additional grant in the amount of $138,000 in federal safety funds has been awarded 

to the project by ODOT to resurface the intersection of Bancroft and Holland-Sylvania.   

 The safety fund grant will pay for 100% of the cost of the safety improvements 

(resurfacing) in the intersection.   

 This ordinance is to allow us to accept and expend this additional grant dollars for the 

safety improvements.   

 Funding:   

1. Existing:  $338,000 CIP (2021), $400,000 federal grant, 294,000 OPWC fund 

2. New with this Ordinance:  $138,000 federal safety grant 

 

 

 


